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The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:

Secretary of State Michael R. Pompeo spoke today with Saudi Crown Prince
Mohammed bin Salman. The Secretary emphasized that the United States will
hold all of those involved in the killing of Jamal Khashoggi accountable, and
that Saudi Arabia must do the same. On Yemen, the Secretary reiterated the
United States’ calls for a cessation of hostilities and for all parties to
come to the table to negotiate a peaceful solution to the conflict under the
UN Special Envoy.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.
External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.

http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-secretary-pompeos-call-with-saudi-crown-prince-mohammed-bin-salman/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-secretary-pompeos-call-with-saudi-crown-prince-mohammed-bin-salman/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-secretary-pompeos-call-with-saudi-crown-prince-mohammed-bin-salman/

